
Grafton County Tax Collectors Annual Meeting 

August 12, 2022 

Via Zoom 

9:00am 

 

 

The Grafton County Tax Collectors held their annual meeting on August 12, 2022 via 

Zoom.  The meeting started at 9:00am. 

There were 8 collectors in attendance.  The meeting focused on a round table discussion 

leaving the discussion open to any questions and/or discussions that the collectors 

wanted to talk about.  Discussion ranged from liening and deeding, mortgage 

notifications, mortgage searches, auditors, the NH Homeowner Assistance fund, and 

Resident Tax.  This trial zoom platform to conduct our annual meeting seemed to be 

enjoyed by those who attended.  We asked for suggestions and any topics for next year 

from the group.    

A special thank you to Kelly Robert’s in Deerfield for her technological assistance in 

hosting this year’s zoom platform for our annual meeting! 

 

Respectfully,  

Hannah Joyce, Grafton County Coordinator 

Raymah Simpson, Grafton County Coordinator 

  


